
 
   

    
     

    
 

   
 

From:  MJ Pelley <   >  
Sent:  Wednesday, August  7, 2019 5:36 PM  
To:  ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR)  <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject:  Antitrust and  Decrees  

I am asking that you please reconsider ending the Antitrust Consent Decrees which have regulated both 
Broadcast Music Inc. and the American Society of Composers, Authors and Publishers since the early 
1940s. Ending the Antitrust Consent Decrees would cause a great hardship to those of us who love 
music and those who bring us the music to enjoy. I'm suggesting...If it isn't broken...don't fix it! 

Thanks for your consideration in advance, MJ Pelley 




